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Minutes of meeting for May 3, 2010: 
 
Members:  Roger Bisbee, Tim McQueston, Steve Snow, Jim Locke  

       Others present: William & Debra Turner, Gail Paddock 
Chairman Bisbee called the meeting to order at 7:10 PM. 
 
Discussion:  

• Turners in for an ANR for Lot 2, Lawton Hill Road, a public way. Lot 2 shows 1.8872 acres and 200 feet 
of frontage. Motion made and seconded to accept, approved unanimous. Turners will bring a check to 
Town Clerk for $50 fee, so approval is pending receipt of their check. 

• In talking over proposed changes to the sign bylaw, Board members expressed hesitation to proceed 
with changes until Selectboard clarifies its position toward the Building Inspector regarding 
enforcement. Roger will contact the Selectboard to propose a joint meeting to seek clarification. 

• Tree hearing will run at the start of the Board’s 5/17/10 meeting. Board members are urged to view the 
marked trees at the bottom of Petticoat Hill Road prior to the meeting. 

• Gail Paddock of Haydenville attended the meeting and indicated willingness to serve as a member. The 
Board urged her to send a letter to the Selectboard to show interest and ask to be appointed.  

• Snow mentioned it was sometimes very hot in our meeting room and proposed meeting downstairs 
when it was uncomfortable. 

• PB meeting adjourned 8:17 PM. Next regular meeting 5/17/10, 7 PM, Rm. 202, with Shade Tree 
Committee/Tree Warden 

 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
 
Jim Locke 

 
 
 
 

Roger Bisbee   Tim McQueston   Steve Snow    Jim Locke   Neal Anderson                       
  Williamsburg Planning Board 


